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“As I often say, all good things come from the 44th Senate District, and
in this case, also the 112th Assembly District which is partially
contained in it! Congratulations to my good friend and outstanding
colleague Assemblywoman Mary Beth Walsh on her appointment as
Assembly Republican Floor Leader.  As the former Assembly
Republican Leader, I know how important this legislative position is in
standing up for the taxpayers and constituents of New York and being a

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/james-tedisco
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/assemblywoman-mary-beth-walsh
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/assembly
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/appointments


strong voice and loyal opposition to some of the harmful things coming
out of Albany. This leadership position will elevate Assemblywoman
Walsh to a place where she can represent her entire constituency even
more effectively.”


